
October Z7, 1967 

Mrs . Joshua D . Shubin, President 
Atlanta Section 
National Council of Jewish Women 
793 Piedmont Avenue, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

Dear Mrs. Shubin: 

Thank you very much for your letter of October 
26th and your interest in the Atlanta Urban 
Coalition. 

May 1 as ure you that we appreciate your offer 
of a istance and will be glad to give consideration 
to the National Council of Jewi h Women a we 
further expand our plan • 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely youl" , 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 

CC: Mr. Dan Sweat / 




